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Updated Fax Number for Medicare Advantage Part D Preauthorization Requests

Why you're 
receiving this 
stat

We want to let you know that the fax number for Medicare Part D preauthorization 
requests will change.

What you need
to know

Effective January 1, 2018, the fax number below should be used for medication 
preauthorization requests for BlueShield of Northeastern New York members with 
Medicare Advantage Part D plans.

This change applies only to Medicare Part D preauthorization requests. Processes for 
all other non-Medicare preauthorization requests will remain the same.

As a reminder, members with Part D drug coverage have a “Medicare Rx” logo on the 
front of their ID cards.

What you need
to do

To submit a preauthorization request beginning January 1, 2018:

• Go to express-scripts.com/pa, or

• Call 1-800-935-6103, or

• Fax a completed form to 1-877-251-5896

If you have any questions regarding this transition, please contact Provider Network Management at 
(518) 220-5601.
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